College Park Elementary School

2075 Princeton Avenue College Park, Georgia 30337

Phone: (470) 254-8040 Fax: (470) 254-8192

Principal, Maisha Otway, Ed.D. Asst. Principal, Cassie Bernard-Bush, Ed. S



Dear Prospective Parents, Present Families, and Community Members,

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. As we embark on the journey into the 2023-2024 school year, it is with immense pleasure and optimism that I welcome you to College Park Elementary. Our commitment to excellence and dedication to nurturing the potential within every child continues to be our driving force.

At College Park Elementary we recognize the critical role that education plays in shaping the future of our students and our community. As the principal, I am honored to lead an exceptional team of educators and staff who are deeply committed to providing an enriching and inclusive learning environment where every child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.

To our prospective parents, I extend a warm invitation to explore all that our school has to offer. Our doors are open for you to learn about our curriculum, exceptional faculty, extracurricular activities, and the strong sense of community that defines us in our house system designed to build a sense of belonging, achievement, and character. We understand the importance of selecting the right school for your child's educational journey, and we are here to assist you in making that decision.

To our present families, I want to express my gratitude for entrusting us with your child's education. Your continued support and partnership are invaluable as we work together to ensure the success and well-being of your children. I encourage you to remain actively engaged in your child's education and the life of our school.

To our community members, I extend my heartfelt thanks for your ongoing support. Your involvement in our school greatly enhances the educational experience for all our students. We value your contributions and look forward to strengthening our ties with the wider community in the coming year.

The 2023-2024 school year holds the promise of new beginnings, fresh challenges, and boundless opportunities. We are excited to embark on this journey with you, whether you are a long-standing member of our school community or considering joining us for the first time.

Please stay tuned to our school website and communication channels for updates on enrollment, important dates, and exciting events throughout the year. Your involvement is key to our collective success, and we encourage you to reach out to us with any questions, suggestions, or feedback.

Once again, welcome to [School Name], where we foster a love for learning, cultivate character, and inspire future leaders. Together, we will make the 2023-2024 school year a memorable and enriching experience for all.

Warm regards,

Dr. Maisha N. Otway

Principal

College Park Elementary